
 

 

St. Angela’s Christmas Fair 

 

Take Two 

 

19th December from 1pm 

until 4pm 
 

 

The new date for the Christmas Fair has been set for the 19
th

 December from 1pm until 4pm in the school hall. 

Thanks for all the help previously and we hope you will find the time to join in the fun. 

 

We have some great value 

hampers – perfect for those 

last minute gifts ranging from 

€10 to €25 euros ready to take 

away.  

 

Santa will be there for that 

last minute visit and 

photo.opportunity. 

 

Our Famous Auction is back 

this year. We have hundreds 

of Euros worth of vouchers 

and other gifts donated by 

local business’s so pick up 

some bargains MC’d by 

Tommy Collins. 

 

 
  

We are asking parents to get baking for our cake stall again. This is one of our most popular stalls and is 

greatly appreciated for all the time and effort put into the goodies. We will be in the school hall from 12.00 

noon to accept all items. 

 

Again volunteers are needed for the day. Please contact Sonya in the office to let us know of your support. 

The doors for Volunteers will be open from 12 noon. 


